
"The University of Calgary Anesthesiology Residency Program invites interested physicians to 
submit applications for re-entry training in anesthesiology beginning in July 2021. Please send a 
CV and a letter of interest to anesthesiology.residency@ahs.ca. Three letters of reference 
should also be sent directly to the same email address. Closing date for applications: January 15 
2021. Please note that this is NOT a resident transfer position. 

Please address any questions to the Program Director, Dr. Melinda Davis at 
melinda.davis@ahs.ca 
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